JEANS FOR GENES

Tuesday 9th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Stockwell Primary School will be taking part in this year's **Jeans for Genes Day on Monday 22nd September**.

1 in 25 children has a genetic disorder that makes their life very difficult. That's like one in every class. By wearing our jeans and donating, we will change the lives of these children.

All children and staff are invited to wear their jeans on **Monday 22nd September**. We'd like everyone to take part so please encourage your child to come into school on the day wearing their jeans, dungarees, jorts or jean skirts. They should also bring in a £1 donation, which will be collected at the gates in cash or by card.

We will also be selling Jeans for Genes wristbands that week to raise money for this worthwhile cause. These will be £1 each.

If you'd like to find out more about the work of Genes for Genes and how your support will help, please visit their website at **jeansforgenes.org**

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Z. McIntosh Head of School



BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools

Stockwell Primary School Stockwell Road London SW9 9TG Tel: 02072747687

Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk

Web: Stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher

Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH **Head of School**

